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Monday 14th April 2025 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

We are planning to take Year 5 on a trip to Chatham Historic Dockyards. This trip has been chosen 
specifically to enhance the children’s learning around the Titanic and forces in Science.  It will be a very busy 
day with a jam-packed schedule! The children will be taking part in a boat building workshop, a rope making 
workshop, and visiting HMS Submarine Ocelot, HMS Cavalier and HMS Gannet. This is a unique experience for 
the children to take part in.  

We have booked the visit to Chatham Historic Dockyards on 
Wednesday 7th May 2025 

 
On the day, the children must arrive promptly for registration at 8.40am as we will be leaving school to travel 
on a coach at 9am; with our first workshop commencing at 10am. 
We will be returning for the normal school finishing time of 3.10pm, children will be dismissed as usual from 
their classrooms.   
Your child should wear their usual school uniform with comfortable walking shoes and a hat. Once-a-day 
sunscreen should be applied to your child before school. They will also need a packed lunch and a water bottle.   
 

The cost of the trip has been kindly subsidised by the school and will be £21.60. 
 

We would appreciate payment by Friday 2nd May 2025. While contributions are not mandatory, the trip will 
only proceed if sufficient funds are raised. No child will be excluded based on contributions. If you are 
experiencing financial difficulties, please contact the school office. 
 
Please make your payment online at www.scopay.com/singlewellprimary and complete the consent form, also 
found on Scopay. 

Please do not use American Express payment cards due to the high charges incurred. 
 

We are very much looking forward to this trip and hope your child is too! 
Thank you very much in advance, 
 
Mrs Harvey and Miss Asiedu 
Year 5 Teachers 
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